
19 December 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Important Year 11 Information

I hope this letter finds you well as we approach the end of term. I wanted to share some important
information regarding your child's final months in Year 11.

Key Dates and InformationCountdown to GCSEs

● We have approximately 80 school days remaining when we return in January
● Every day counts towards your child's success
● Students need to maximize learning opportunities in each lesson

Attendance

● Attendance remains crucial for academic progress
● Our attendance competition continues where students have the chance to win a £100 voucher
● Regular attendance directly correlates with better GCSE results

Important Upcoming Events

● Mock Results Day - Wednesday 8th January
● Students will receive results from this term's mock exams
● Essential to work on knowledge gaps identified in teacher feedback

● Maximise Your Potential - Wednesday 22nd January
● Study skills workshops taking place during the school day
● Valuable techniques for effective revision

● Year 11 Progress Evening - Thursday 30th January
● Book individual appointments with subject teachers from 3.45 - 7.15pm
● Essential opportunity to discuss your child's progress
● Booking information will be sent in the new year

● The next BGLC Big Revise - Tuesday 4th February
● Time: 3:15 PM - 5:05 PM
● Please complete the form HERE to register by the deadline of 24th January

Additional Support Available

Silent Study Area

● Available Monday - Thursday until 4pm
● Quiet space for focused independent revision
● Book through Arbor

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1JkRQLX7wvOdEkP7Bs_PJow_GqiCmiW3spBxgZjrtNVQ/preview


Next steps please from parents/carers:

● Book your Progress Evening appointments when this is emailed to you
● Encourage your child to use the Silent Study Area
● Review their mock exam feedback thoroughly
● Support attendance at revision sessions
● Help maintain excellent attendance
● Encourage development of a structured revision timetable.

Final Note

Thank you for your continued support throughout this crucial year. Your engagement with your child's
education makes a significant difference to their success.

Wishing you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Best regards,

Miss Taz Johal
Assistant Headteacher

Please complete the attached form to register for the BGLC Big Revise session


